
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, February 1, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Sausage Pizza  

 Ranch Turkey Burger  

 Salad Bar  

 Whole Kernel Corn  

 Fresh Fruit  

 Milk   

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Alex Henningfield     

   

1. Think you could take on Mr. Alvarez and Mr. Pontrelli in a 2 on 2 basketball game? 

If you’d like the chance to win this prize, participate in the $5 for Kids fundraiser by 

bringing in $5 donations, for every $5 you get the chance to win a prize. This week’s 

prize drawing will be announced on Monday, so get your donations in by tomorrow 

for a chance to win.  

 

2. Do you want to go on a field trip to a tropical paradise and walk through beautifully 

maintained gardens?  See plants from around the world including banana trees, palm 

trees, and a giant century plant?   Look for turtles and koi in the two large indoor 

ponds complete with streams and waterfalls?  Well then join the Gurrie Green Team 

this Saturday on our annual trip to the Garfield Park Conservatory.  The bus leaves 

Gurrie at 9:30 sharp and will return by 12:30.  See Mr. Eigel or Mrs. Kowynia for a 

permission slip and confirm your spot on this awesome trip. 

 

3. There will be an Early Act Club meeting after school today. We will be working on a 

project for our valentine sales. All Gurrie students are welcome to attend. 

 

4. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting tomorrow, after school, 

until 4 P.M. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  We will be continuing the next chapter of our journey.  If you have 

any questions, please see Mr. Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you 

Friday! 

 

5. Underwater robotics stem club will head to the pool today to continue practice on 

flying and buoyancy. We will return promptly at 5:30 pm for your rides. Please see 

Mrs. Halper if you have any questions. 

 

6. All students on the cheerleading team need to check in with Mrs. Halper today 

regarding team photos. Photos will be on Monday after school and you will need your 

order forms. See Mrs. Halper before the end of the day Friday. 

 



7. Sharing the Love Back Community Event: Jimmy Johns will be donating 15% of the 

net sales to Gurrie on Thursday, February 8
th

 from 4-8 pm at the LaGrange Road 

location.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


